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DATE: January 2, 2018

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator
Paul Holzen, Director of Engineering
Ben Worley, Right-of-Way Agent

SUBJECT:
Acknowledgement of 304 Hillsboro Road Demo (COF 2017-0298) in the amount of $13,000 with Modern Day
Wrecking

Purpose
The purpose of this memo is to provide information to the Franklin Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BOMA)
concerning the demolition of 304 Hillsboro Road.

Background
This property was purchased as part of the Hillsboro Road Project and was used as a construction field office
during construction.  The building and structure is no longer needed and was approved for demolition.

Financial Impact
$13,000 to be paid out of the CIP fund.

Recommendation
This contract was approved by the City Administrator.
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